Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to 8th grade! We look forward to working with you and your student this year! In order to be prepared for a successful year, we are asking that you provide the following supplies:

Math:		1 ½-inch binder
			Dividers
			2-pocket folder
			Pencil Case
			Ruler

ELA:			2-inch binder
			Dividers
			Loose-leaf paper

Social Studies:	One subject notebook
			2-pocket folder

Science:		One subject notebook
			2-pocket folder
			Colored pens/pencils (a box of 12 is sufficient)
			Highlighter
			

Students will need pencils for every class.

Donations of tissues and disinfectant wipes to be used in the classroom would be greatly appreciated! 

Enjoy your summer. We look forward to seeing you in August! 

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]8th Grade Team
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